
In Honor Of 

LGBT Detroit 

on the occasion of its 30th anniversary  
 

WHEREAS, LGBT Detroit was founded in 1994 to curate safe spaces for the members 

of Detroit’s LGBTQ+ community; and 

WHEREAS, this critically-important organization has worked over the decades to 

activate, amplify, and sustain LGBT+ culture, education, advocacy, and human rights, as well as 

ensuring all people are treated fairly and equitably under the law; and 

WHEREAS, LGBT Detroit, one of the oldest organizations in the nation focused on 

providing services to people of color in the LGBT+ community, offers programs focused on 

addressing healthcare accessibility, mental health resources, voter education, and much more, we 

strive to improve the lives of  LGBT+ persons ; finally 

BE IT RESOLVED THAT Councilmember Mary Waters, At-Large and the entire 

Detroit City Council honor the contributions of LGBT Detroit to the Great City of Detroit on the 

occasion of its 30th anniversary. We wish them continued success for the next 30 years and 

beyond. 
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